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Gavin Butler

From: Louise Kerr <Louise.Kerr@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 15 March 2021 3:21 PM

To: Gavin Butler; Ray Brownlee

Cc: Michael Regan; Kylie Ferguson; Wendy Dunnet; Felicity Schmidt

Subject: RE: 

Dear Mr Butler,  

 

Thank you for your letter expressing concerns with the comments and recommendations made by Council’s 

Landscape Officer in relation to DA2020/1756.  

 

Please be advised that the DA is currently under assessment and that the applicant is not able to act upon the 

recommendations of the landscape officer as they are only referral comments at this point in time.  

I will bring the issues that you have raised in your letter to the attention of the officer’s supervisor for further 

investigation. A detailed response will be provided to your letter once further information on the matter has been 

obtained.  

 

If you have any further concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Regards  

 

 

Louise Kerr 

Director Planning & Place  
  
Planning & Place 
t 02 8495 6415    m 0404 076 522  
louise.kerr@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From: Gavin Butler <gebutler@aapt.net.au>  

Sent: Monday, 15 March 2021 2:40 PM 

To: Ray Brownlee <Ray.Brownlee@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 

Cc: Michael Regan <Michael.Regan@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>; Louise Kerr 

<Louise.Kerr@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>; Kylie Ferguson <kylie.ferguson@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>; 

Wendy Dunnet <wendydunnet@gmail.com> 

Subject:  

 

Dear Ray, 

Please find attached a letter of concern regarding a eucalypt tree in Robertson Rd Newport previously saved by 

council but now for the benefit of a developer being given approval for destruction, even before the DA has been 

determined. 

Thank you and regards 

Gavin Butler 

President 


